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Welcome Day

 National  University  «Odessa  Maritime  Academy»  welcomed  school
leavers  and  anybody  who  wishes  to  familiarize  with  the  opportunities  for
higher  education  at  the  Academy  on  January  13,  2016.  Workers  of  Pre-
University  Trainig  Centre  and  Advertisement  and  Information  Department
greeted  the  guests.  Having  received  news  material,  the  guests  had  the
opportunity to familiarize with the history of NU «OMA», and having visited a
museum,  they were invited to meet  with  the Directorship of  the Academy.
M.V.Miyusov,  the  Rector  of  NU  «OMA»  and  the  representatives  of  the
Admission Office, M.M. Afanasiev, the representative from Odessa Regional
Center  for  Educational  Quality  Assessmentand  and  Pre-University  Trainig
Centre  answered  the  entrants’  questions.  Entrants  and  their  parents  were
given  written  materials  about  educational  institution.  We  hope  that  this
meeting was not the last and we will meet today's academy entrants among
the first-year cadets of National University «Odessa Maritime Academy».


